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Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve   
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
Fax 
5974 3634 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
 
 
 
PSW Mornington Uniform Shop 
Mon - Friday 9am - 5pm 
Saturdays 10am - 1pm  
1/22 Watt Road, 
Mornington Vic 3931 
03 9768 0346  
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  14 February 2019 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

 
Our smooth start to the school year continues with a range of additional activities as well as our 
classroom learning program.  Our Beach program is finishing tomorrow. Year 5 and 6 are having 
a catch up day March 8th after inclement weather and bay conditions required a postponement 
of the Beach programs.  Once again the Beach program provided activities to educate the       
students on safe and enjoyable beach usage.  A huge “Thank you” to Mount Martha Life Saving 
Club, our parent helpers, class teachers and Mr Sweatman.  We have swimming sports for our 
Year 5 and 6 students on Tuesday 26th February and Year 3 and 4 students on Wednesday 27th 
February.  The sports are at Mornington Secondary College.  Year 2 commence their swimming 
program on the 28th February. Year 4 commence their Dance program on the 26th February 
which is sure to be another fun and creative learning opportunity.  Prep students have their  
Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Wednesday 20th February. 
 
Mount Martha Primary School is always a busy place!  Please engage with the newsletter and 
Compass to keep track of the many activities and events at the school and sign up to classroom 
blogs to see examples of the students’ work and their engagement. 
 
Meet The Teacher -  A reminder that bookings have opened for the two “Meet The Teacher” 
sessions.  The first is on Tuesday 19th February for Years Prep, One, Two and Three and 
Wednesday 20th February for Years Four, Five and Six.  Bookings are available via Compass 
under the Conferences tab.  
 
School Council Election - As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, nominations for the 3 parent 
member and 2 DET employee member vacancies for School Council close at 4pm on Monday 
18th February.  Nomination forms are available from the Office. An election will be conducted 
should the number of nominations exceed the number of vacancies.   
 
Whole of School Photos - Some advance notice that school photos will be taken on Thursday 
7th March.   

 All orders must now be placed online at www.leadingimage.com.au   
 School SHOOT KEY: ZPWPNZW7 

 Parents can order up to 4 days after photo day 

 Please note that Family Photo orders close at 4pm on Wednesday 6th March.   
A flyer has been sent home today with the details of how to order your photos. 
 

Insurance - Parents are reminded that the Department of Education and Training does not    
provide personal accident insurance or ambulance cover for students. Parents and guardians of 
students, who do not have student accident insurance/ambulance cover, are responsible for 
paying the cost of medical treatment for injured students, including the cost of ambulance 
attendance/transport and any other transport costs.  Commercial insurers have insurance      
policies for purchase should parents wish to explore that option. 
 

The Department also does not hold insurance for personal property brought to schools and it has 
no capacity to pay for any loss or damage to such property.  It is always a good idea to remind 
students of the need to be extra careful when bringing toys, sporting equipment or those special 
“Show and Tell” items to school. 
 

First Assembly - Our first whole school assembly is scheduled for Tuesday 19th February 
starting at 9.10am.  Hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards, Martin Page, Principal. 



 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

  

 
 
 
 

FEBRUARY 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 15th 
Years 4A & 4C Beach Program 
9.15am - 12.15pm 
 
 
Years 4B & 4D Beach Program 
12.15pm - 2.30pm 
 
 
Tuesday 19th 
Meet the Teacher sessions  
Preps   3.00pm - 7.00pm 
Year 1 - 3   3.50pm - 8.30pm 
 
 
Wednesday 20th 
Meet the Teacher sessions 
Year 4 - 6   3.50pm - 8.30pm 
Prep Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
 
 
Thursday 21st 
Years 3 & 4 Film Festival commences today 
 
 
Friday 22nd 
Year 1 South Beach Walk 
9.15am - 12.45pm  
 
 
Tuesday 26th  
Year 5 & 6 Swimming Sports 
Year 4 Hip Hop Dance 
 
 
Wednesday 27th 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming Sports 
 
 
Thursday 28th 
Year 2 Kingswim Program 
 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  
Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  
Thank you. 

 
 
 

TERM DATES: 2019 
 
Term 1  29th January to 5th April  
  STUDENTS IN YEARS 1 - 6 START   
  31ST JANUARY  
  (Prep interviews 31st January, Friday  
  1st February or Monday 4th)  
  Preps start 5th February 9 - 2.15pm 
  Preps start full days 4th March 
 
Term 2  23rd April to 28th June  
 

Term 3  15th July to 20th September  

 

Term 4  7th October to 20th December 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENTS 

 COMING SOON IN 2019! 

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Year 3 & 4 Film Festival $32 16/2/2019 

Year 1 South Beach Walk Nil 19/2/2019 

Year 5 & 6 Swimming 

Sport 

$7 21/2/2019 

Year 4 Hip Hop Dance $28 21/2/2019 

Year 3 & 4 Swimming 

Sports 

$7 22/2/2019 

Year 2 Kingswim Program $73 25/2/2019 



 

 

This year our Meet the Teacher sessions will be held in Week 4 of the school year on Tuesday 19 and Wednesday 

20 February. Prep to Year 3 sessions will be on the Tuesday and the Year 4 to Year 6 sessions on the Wednesday. 

“Meet the Teacher” is a great opportunity for parents to meet their child’s teacher and to provide information that will 

assist the teacher to meet the social, emotional and learning needs of your child.  

Bookings are now open and will close on Monday 18 February at 2pm.  

How to make a booking. 

Parents can make bookings by clicking the 'Book Parent Teacher Interviews' button available next to their student's 

photo on their Compass homepage, or by clicking the Dashboard Alert at the top of their Newsfeed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They will also have two options available - Start Booking Now, which allows them to immediately begin the booking 
process, or Show Me How To Book, which includes a walkthrough explaining how to book using Compass. This   
section is highlighted in blue in the image below. If parents have multiple students at the school they can toggle    
between the staff members their students are associated with using the dropdown menu available at the top right of 
the screen, which is highlighted in red in the image below. 

 

MEET THE TEACHER - USING COMPASS TO MAKE BOOKINGS/S 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY - THURSDAY 7TH MARCH 

PHOTO DAY 

THURSDAY 7TH MARCH 



 

 
SAFER INTERNET DAY 



 

 SAFER INTERNET DAY 



 

 
SEC NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 



 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING 

 MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $17 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running during Easter School Holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
www.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private events. 

                                                    5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

ADVERTISING 

http://www.southbeachproject.com.au

